
Nau mai, haere mai
ki te whānau o Ko Taku Reo
Ki te tau hou, 2021
Me huihui mai tātou

We Ko Taku Reo, welcome you
the families, both new and existing
to the new school year, 2021

Wednesday 3rd February 
from 4.30pm for a 5pm start

Please join us for: 
Mihi whakatau, kai and games 
School grounds, next to 129 Wakefield Ave, Sumner
Nau mai, haere mai

RSVP
Kay Luff at kay.luff@kotakureo.school.nz
by 29 January with the number that will attend 
(for catering purposes)

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Ko+Taku+Reo+-+Deaf+Education,+Christchurch/@-43.5797174,172.7550973,17.67z/data=!4m13!1m7!3m6!1s0x6d3228155f67ca61:0x974972451bef09e!2s129+Wakefield+Avenue,+Sumner,+Christchurch+8081!3b1!8m2!3d-43.5796831!4d172.7563408!3m4!1s0x6d32283f07432b8d:0x47a4328cd02a74f5!8m2!3d-43.5802592!4d172.7586278

